Jesse Garber is 23 and, until his current illness, was an active, physically healthy and happy
young man. He played intercollegiate volleyball at UC Santa Cruz and, after graduating from
college, he developed an interest in pursuing a career as an institutional researcher. He had
planned to begin a master’s degree program in Sociology at San Diego State University this
coming fall with the future goal to work in the community college system.

All of this has changed for now, and today Jesse needs a liver transplant. His parents Bob
and Rebecca are very grateful to the Pierce community for this blood drive and your generous
gift that will not only help Jesse, but many other critically ill patients at UCLA.

TUESDAY, AUGUST 25, 2009
O AM TO 2 PM
PIERCE COLLEGE - CAMPUS CENTER

FOR QUESTIONS OR TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT
CONTACT BETH BENNE AT 818-710-4270 OR
VIA EMAIL AT BENNEEA@PIERCECOLLEGE.EDU
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PLEASE REMEMBER TO EAT A HEALTHY MEAL AND DRINK PLENTY OF EXTRA FLUIDS BEFORE DONATING.
WE REQUIRE ID.
WWW.GOTBLOOD.UCLA.EDU




